
Friday 23rd May 2025 
 

GCSE and GCE now running until 20th June 
 

Attendance Statistics 
Whole school attendance target: 95% 

Whole school attendance this year to-date: 90.63% 
Whole school attendance last week: 88.81% 

 

Year group with highest attendance last week: Congratulations to Year 12 with 97.11% 
Students with 100% attendance, zero late marks and zero behaviour points will receive a Golden Ticket each week 

 

Attendance Clinics 
If your child is struggling to come to school due to ongoing mental health concerns, you are experiencing financial 
difficulties or need help with medical appointments etc, then Mrs Walker, our Attendance Officer or Mrs Denton, 
our Family Support Worker may be able to help you.   
 

If you are interested in booking a place at one of our Attendance Clinics or would just like an informal discussion 
with one of our members of staff, please email: RWalker@montsaye.org or MDenton@montsaye.org. 
 

Careers Information 
Many of our students may have already met Mrs Knight, our Careers Advisor.  Mrs Knight is able to help our 
students with everything to do with careers including: 
 

Finding a first part-time job 
Exploring next steps after school 
Making confident GCSE choices 

Setting and smashing goals 
 

If your child would like to chat with Mrs Knight or wishes to book an appointment, please ask them to call into her 
office (near the old gym) or email her on: kknight@montsaye.org. 
 

Holy Trinity Church, Rothwell  -  Flower Festival 2025 14th to 16th June 2025 
We are proud to be supporting this year’s Flower Festival at Holy Trinity Church in Rothwell.  The theme is 
‘Celebrating Books’ and our Craft Club will be creating a stunning origami flower dress as part of our display.  This 
project is a wonderful opportunity for our school to get involved in the local community and ties in with our 
‘Character Sought’ ethos.  If your child would like to get involved in this project, please ask them to talk with either 
Miss Guy or Mrs George. 
 

 Extra Curricular Activities  -  Performing Arts 
We like to encourage our students to get involved in one or more of our extra-curricular activities.  We are pleased 
to share with you, our offering for Performing Arts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your child is interested in any of these clubs, please ask them to speak with Mrs Thomas or Mrs Childs. 
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Forthcoming Dates for your Diary 
Monday 2nd June: School reopens at 8.30am. 
Wednesday 11th June: Year 8 University of Northampton STEAM event (students involved will be notified). 
Thursday 12th June: Year 12 Higher Education Evening for parents 6.00pm to 7.00pm. 
Saturday 14th June: STEM on Track race day at Whilton Mill Circuit. 
Monday 16th June: Year 10 and Year 12 mock exams commence (for two weeks). 
Thursday 19th June: Carnegie Book Club Awards Ceremony live stream 11.45am to 1.00pm in the Library. 
 

 
 

Top 10 Praise Points This Week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Safeguarding 

Safeguarding our students is always our priority.  If you have any safeguarding concerns, regarding any of our 
children, please contact us in confidence via safeguarding@montsaye.org. The safeguarding team consists of Mr 
Haig (Assistant Principal and Designated Safeguarding Lead), Mrs Long and Mrs Wood (Deputy Safeguarding Leads) 
and Mrs Helliwell, Miss Alderman, Miss Douglas and Mrs Heighton (Student Welfare Officers). 
 

Social Media 
Make sure that you like and follow us on Facebook, X (formerly Twitter) and Instagram: 

Facebook page: Montsaye Academy  
X (formerly Twitter) feeds: @Montsaye 

Instagram: montsaye.academy 
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